
 
 

University of Santo Tomas Nurses Association International  
25th  Annual Convention and Leadership Summit 

 
Dear USTNAI Members, UST Nursing Alumni, and Guests, 
 
 We are pleased to invite you to join us in October 8 thru 10, 
2021 as we celebrate the 25th Annual Convention and Leadership 
Summit of the University of Santo Tomas Nurses Association 
International at the Orleans Hotel, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Our 
theme “Celebrating the Past, the Present, and Moving towards the 
Future” recognizes the history of our alma mater, the UST College 
of Nursing on its 75th anniversary and honoring the richness of our 
past while embracing the current challenges and remaining 
optimistic about the bright future ahead of us. 
            Our annual conference not only offers excellent 
opportunities for re-connecting with colleagues and friends after 
last year’s prolonged “stillpoints” brought about by the pandemic 
but more importantly, an avenue for exploring the world of 
diversity, resilience and spirituality as we navigate successfully 
amidst adversities, complexities, volatilities and uncertainties.  
You will also be able to meet the current Executive Board and 
network with fellow UST nurse colleagues and friends. 
 On behalf of The USTNAI Executive Board Members and the 
UST Nurses Association of Nevada, we are delighted to host this 
event for you. Las Vegas is an incredible tourist destination for 
entertainment and culinary adventures. Come and find out for 
yourself why Las Vegas is a fun city to visit. We certainly hope that 
you and your guests will join us and together celebrate life, joy and 
thanksgiving post-pandemic. 
 Early registrations are encouraged and timely registration 
will help in organizing our celebrations, securing your spot, and 
avoiding the last-minute rush. Visit our USTNAI website 
(http://www.ustnai.org/) for more event information. Please 
complete and mail the registration form or online registration link 
available on our website by the deadline specified.  

Let us continue and keep our Thomasian spirit alive. See you 
in Las Vegas, Nevada, U.S.A.! 
 
Kind Regards, 
USTNAI Executive Board 
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